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I firmly support this piece of legislation. Probationary period is something that is 

incredibly restrictive on a teacher and a burden on already over burdened shoulders. 

The pressure, the stress, and the control cause undue worry in someone who has 

over a hundred children to worry about each and every day. This period is something 

that goes beyond other professions. We are degreed, we are licensed, we have 

passed all the checks, and we are under enough scrutiny. We are here for the kids 

and for bettering society.  


